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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday,  
October 10, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
Present: Barb May (Chair), Jay Behnke (board member), Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and Katie Powell, parent. 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller was not present for a report. 

 Strategic Plan—Curricular Cycle—Mrs. Cramer reviewed the curricular cycle with the committee.  She indicated that 

Social Studies will be the next curricular area to be reviewed.   

 

New Business:  

 Parent Concern—Katie Powell brought concerns to the committee in regards to curriculum being used in the district.  She 

inquired about the age of texts and the update cycle for curriculum across the district.  Mrs. Cramer provided her answers to 

all of the questions that she asked.  Questions were around a curricular cycle, budgeting of curricular materials, how areas of 

need are determined, and review teams.   

 Agriculture Program—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the current status of the agriculture education program and 

addressed the committee on a plan moving forward.   

 Technology Planning—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the need for a technology plan moving forward in the district.  

This is something that Mr. Miller will be working on.   

 Software for Second Semester Photography Class—Mrs. Cramer provided quotes to the committee in regards to software 

needed for the digital photography class being offered second semester.  A final decision will need to be made for board 

approval in December. 

 Paraprofessional Training Software—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the new professional development online program 

for educational assistants.   

 
  


